
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

March 16, 2015   5:00PM

Attendees:  Mayor Goncy, Engineer Krock, Councilmen Polyak, Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report

Snow removal this season to date: 54 days of plowing and spreading 800 tons of salt on 

the 19 miles of village roads.

Equipment repair is ongoing with only minor items to fix

Continuing repair of potholes

2. Engineer Report

Finish repair work on roads and ditches from 2014 that was not completed due to the 

weather

Olde Eight Water Line Extension for Arhaus will be starting shortly

NW Quadrant Water Program will start around the end of April

Preparing grant application for Olde Eight Culvert Replacement program, to be 

completed before the repaving of Olde Eight road in 2016

Hines Hill Reconstruction between Olde Eight and New Eight will start this summer. The 

exact date depends on approval of grant monies

           3. Other Issues

Discussed securing a ditch cleaning machine for Village streets, to be operated by the 

Road Department.

Discussed possible future conduit installation on Hines Hill Project for High Bandwidth 

Fiber Optic Cable

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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